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Implementation of UGC Fee Refund Policy

This is to certify that Aurora’s PG College (MBA), Uppal approved by All India Council for Technical
Education-AICTE and Affiliated to Osmania University, Hyderabad as located above which is
sponsored by and functioning under the aegis of Aurora Educational Society with the General
Secretary,Dr.N.RameshBabu.PursuanttohisconfirmationonbehalfoftheCollege, | Dr. K. Raghu Naga
Prabhakar, Principal do hereby declare that the College implicitly implements the UGC Fee Refund
Policy Guidelines to this effect vide No. D.O. No. F.2-71/2022(CPP-Il) 3rd July 2023.

This confirmation Declaration may please be considered for this Higher Educational Institution (HEI)
for the Conferment of 12B/2f Status/ Privilege/ Recognition as per the UGC Letter issued by the
Honourable Secretary vide No. D.O. 14-5/2023 (CPP-Il), 10th October, 2023 with annexures as
desired for the purpose as stated herewith.
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